Albuquerque Nursery School
1423 Wyoming Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87112
(505) 298-7547
albnursch@aol.com

NOVEMBER 2021 FAMILY NEWSLETTER
Dear families,
Thank you to all of our families that have been able to make a donation for our coat drive.  There is still time to make a donation if you are able.  Our school is collecting new or gently used coats for women and children.  Donated items will be delivered to the Barrett Foundation Inc. in December.

In August office staff members passed out large packets of needed information to families.  Each of the forms in the packet must be renewed yearly.  We understand that it was a cumbersome packet, so we will currently be asking for a few forms at time to make it an easier task.  The first two forms we will be focusing on are our Wellness Form and our Photo Release form.  In our request of information on the wellness form, we are ensuring that families have the resources to obtain the screenings that will be beneficial in monitoring the proper development of young children.  The next form we are asking for is the Photo Release.  Once we have these forms returned, our staff will be able to send families pictures of their child periodically as a form of communication.  We understand that the limited interactions with our school’s staff, hinders our family engagement efforts.  By sending photos of your child to you we hope to expand our communication with families and build stronger relationships.  Photos of children will only be sent to their families.  Staff will also use photos to support documented observations that are shared during parent teacher conferences.  These photos will remain in your child’s portfolio.  Thank you to all families for your cooperation in completing these forms as soon as possible.

This is a busy time of year.  Below you will find important dates.
November 22-26		NO Pre K or Mixed Pre K
November 24			Pajama Day
November 25			School closed in observance of Thanksgiving
November 29-December 3	Scheduling conferences for families of infants, toddlers, and 2/3’s class
December 6-December 10	Conferences for families of infants, toddlers, and 2/3’s class
December 10			Pre K and Mixed Pre K Literacy Day-Wear your Pajamas!
December 17			Winter Parties
December 20-January 3		NO Pre K or Mixed Pre K
December 23			Pajama Day
December 24			School closed in observance of Christmas Day
December  31			School closed in observance of New Year’s Day
January 4			Pre K and Mixed Pre K back in session
We thank you for allowing us to care for your child.  As always, please feel free to come to us with any questions or concerns.  We wish all of our families a happy holiday season!

Sincerely,
Albuquerque Nursery School
